
 

 

Hallam Fields Junior School - Curriculum Overview - History 
 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 
 
 

Year 3 
 
 

Changes in Britain from 
Stone Age to Iron Age 

Local history study – 
Hallam Fields area 

 

  The achievements of the 
earliest civilisations – an 
overview of where and 

when the first civilisations 
appeared, leading into in-

depth study of Ancient 
Egypt. 

 

 
 

Year 4 
 
 

  Ancient Greece – a 
study of Greek life 
and achievements 
and their influence 

on the western 
world 

 

 The Roman Empire and the 
impact on Britain 

 

a study of an aspect or 
theme in British History 

that extends pupils’ 
chronological knowledge 
beyond 1066 (significant 
turning point in British 

History) – British 
Inventors 

 
 

Year 5 
 
 

 Britain’s settlement by 
Anglo-Saxons and Scots 

  the Viking and Anglo-Saxon 
struggle for the Kingdom of 

England to the time of 
Edward the Confessor 

Local history study – a 
study of an aspect of 

history or a site dating 
from a period beyond 

1066 that is significant in 
the locality – Victorian 

Ilkeston 

 
 

Year 6 
 
 

  A non-European 
society that 

provides contrast 
with British History: 

Ancient Mayan 
civilisation c. AD900 

 a study of an aspect or 
theme in British History 

that extends pupils’ 
chronological knowledge 
beyond 1066 - Crime and 

Punishment from the 
Anglo-Saxons to the 

present 

A study of an aspect or 
theme in British History 

that extends pupils’ 
chronological knowledge 

beyond 1066 – World 
War II 

 


